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10TH January, 2024 

 

Ofsted Inspection Report November 2023 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

It’s official! We’re “Good” with “Outstanding” in Early Years! 

 

It’s been quite a journey. 

St. John’s has gone through a difficult journey over the last few years and a period of 

substantial change: changes in leadership and staffing; joining QEGSMAT; and let’s not 

forget Covid! 

 

Behind the scenes, our staff have worked endlessly putting in an incredible amount of 

effort to get us on track. Their dedication and commitment at St. John’s has been 

unfailing. New practice and policy has been put into place, and huge improvements have 

been made throughout the school in many areas.  

 

We could not be more pleased that our recent Ofsted visit acknowledged the challenges 

and successes of this journey. What is even more pleasing, is the recognition of St. John’s 

pupils – their commitment to learning; their pride in our school; and the wonderful human 

beings they are.  

 

A huge thank you to our school community for supporting our efforts and being part of 

this journey. Now, we look forward to a period of continued stability, building on this 

success and, with your help, continuing on the road of improvement to make St. John’s 

shine even brighter! 

 

Happy New Year to you all. 

 
 

Best wishes 

Sarah Stone 
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